
Friday June 12 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
WPCA Summer Solstice Picnic is Saturday, June 20 from 4 to 8 pm in the park next 
to the Woodley playground (across from the 2900 block of Cortland Place).  RSVP’s 
requested (so we know how much food and drink to get).  If you would like to help with 
the picnic – setting up, grilling, helping with the food or the kids, etc. -- please let 
Tamora Ilasat know. 
 
Whoops! — The Woodley Park Acorn newsletter that you should have gotten in the 
mail this week said that your WPCA membership expiration date was shown in the 
address box.  Well, printer’s error and it’s not there.  The good news is that the absence 
of a date doesn’t mean that you’re not a member; the bad news is that your 
membership might have already expired.  You can renew your membership with the 
form that’s in the Acorn or online.  It’s OK to renew early — we’ll just give you another 
year.  If you didn’t get one in the mail, you can read it and past issues on the website. 
 
The Friends of the Cleveland Park Library will hold a book sale on Saturday, June 13, 
from 10 am to 4 pm. 
 
ANC 3C will consider the Historic preservation application for the proposed residential 
building behind Debonair Cleaners at its Monday, June 15 meeting (7:30 pm at the 
police station).  Drawings of the building are on our website. 
 
Crime & Punishment: The National Museum of Crime and Punishment is offering a 
coupon for $2 per person off admission to the Penn Quarter museum. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
however, the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday July 15 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave & Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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